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February 22, 2022 
 
Mr. Jud Redden, General Manager 
Bridger Valley Electric Association, Inc. 
PO Box 399 
Mountain View, WY  82939 
 
Re: Bridger Valley Electric Association’s Proposed Tariff Revisions; Docket No. 22-022-T01 
 
Dear Mr. Redden: 
 
 The Public Service Commission (PSC) reviewed the February 3, 2022 filing by Bridger 
Valley Electric Association, Inc. (“Bridger Valley”) of revised tariff sheets (“Tariff Sheets”) 
modifying Bridger Valley’s Schedule SGS - Small General Service Single-Phase, Schedule L - 
Irrigation Pumping, and Schedule SGS H - Small General Service Heating Incentive Rate. The 
effective date for the revised Tariff Sheets is April 1, 2022.  
 
 The Division of Public Utilities (DPU) filed comments on February 8, 2022 recommending 
that the PSC acknowledge Bridger Valley’s filing of the Tariff Sheets. In making its 
recommendation, DPU comments that Bridger Valley is a cooperative headquartered in Wyoming, is 
exempt from general PSC oversight with some exclusions under Utah Code Ann. § 54-2-202, and 
filed the Tariff Sheets with the Wyoming Public Service Commission on January 28, 2022. 
 
 Based on the PSC’s review of the Tariff Sheets and on DPU’s comments and 
recommendation, the PSC acknowledges Bridger Valley’s filing of the Tariff Sheets. Accordingly, 
the Tariff Sheets are available for public inspection at the PSC. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
/s/ Gary L. Widerburg 
PSC Secretary 
DW#322441 
 


